
How to respond to the draft  

Employment and Skills Supplementary 

Planning Document 

 

Consultation responses should be made in writing, no later than 

Monday 25 September 2023.  

By email: planningpolicy@broxbourne.gov.uk 

By post: to: Planning Policy Team, Broxbourne Borough 

Council, Bishops College, Churchgate, Cheshunt, 

Hertfordshire, EN8 9XQ 

mailto:planningpolicy@broxbourne.gov.uk

